
 

 
 
The minutes of the September 12, 2023 White Lake City Special council meeting: 
Purpose of the meeting was to discuss proposed changes to the 2024 Aurora County Law Enforcement contract.   

 
Roll call: There are 4 members present. 
The Mayor declares a quorum present.   
The meeting was called to order by Mayor Janice Thiry at 7:12 pm.   

 
Krumvieda moves that to approve the agenda.  Reeves seconded the motion.  Mayor declares all ayes; motion is carried. 
 
Sheriff Roman Briggs, Deputy Kyle Lewis, Commissioners Roger Hanten and Randy Niles present for the County to answer concerns 

about the current contract.  Proposed changes to the contract were made by city council member Lingle.  No action taken by county or 
city.  Decision on renewal of contract tabled for questions on funding surplus for the Law Enforcement Department. 
 
Lingle moves that the meeting be adjourned.  Krumvieda seconded the motion.  Mayor declares all ayes; motion is carried and adjourns 

the meeting at 8:12 pm. 
 
These minutes are published as unapproved. 
 

Mayor      Finance Officer 
 
 
 

Janice Thiry     Barb Simpson 
 
 

“This institution is an equal opportunity provider”  
 


